13. How do we involve all parents/carers in our setting.

We are a parent committee run Pre-school made up of past, present and
future parents. The children are cared for by qualified and experienced staff.

We as a Pre-school ensure there are many opportunities for parents to
become involved in making decisions, the day to day Pre-school routine and to
discuss their child’s development.

We have regular parent’s evenings where the child’s development is discussed,
and parents are invited to add information such as what the child enjoys at
home and how they feel their child is developing.

The Pre-school runs an online Learning Journey on which the parents are
encouraged to take part with by including things that the child has enjoyed at
home, or an outing. The child’s Pre-school observations are also added by the
keyperson. Parents can only access and view their own child’s Learning
Journey.

Gaining information from parents for the running of the Pre-school and how
they feel it is supporting their child’s development is gathered from
guestionnaires that we send home.

We hold an open day annually to which future; present and past families are
welcome to attend and feel free to discuss any issues.

In the past parents have been invited to fun evenings where the activities the
children do are tried out and explanations given as to why we do them. We
have an annual AGM to which all parents are invited, and this invitation also
extends to our monthly committee meetings. Positions on the committee are
open to parents, such as treasurer, chairman/woman, fund raising or generally
supportive roles.



